
 

LEAS PARK JUNIOR SCHOOL – Tel: 477629 

www.leaspark.notts.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER 17th June 2019 

Golden Tickets: 

Well done to class 4C who won the most golden tickets last week, and 4L who are the overall 

leaders so far this term!  Well done to class 4L who are our Eco Class of the week. 

Lower school sleepover: 

The children had a great time on Friday night and they were a real credit to themselves and to 

their parents. We are looking forward to this Friday for the next sleepover.  

Just a reminder for the children coming this week that they will need to come to their 

sleepover after tea at 6.00pm, they will need to bring their own sleeping bag, pillow and floor 

mat. They will have a drink and a bedtime snack and cereal/toast for breakfast in the morning. 

They will need to be picked up at 8.30am on Saturday morning – please don’t be late.  

Father’s Day Lunches: 

Don’t forget our Father’s Day lunches this week - doors open at 11.45am.  

Year 5 – Monday 17th June 2019 

Year 6 – Tuesday 18th June 2019 

Sports Day – Tuesday 25th June: 

Don’t forget it’s our Sports Day next week, Tuesday 25th June. Children can come to school in 

their PE kits and/or team colours and we would love you to join us from 1 o’clock on the field at 

the back of the school. Fingers crossed for good weather… 

Times Table Challenge Week WB 17th June 2019: 

This week we are having a times tables challenge week - any help and practice you can give your 

children at home would be really appreciated. Thank you. 

Space Day – Friday 21st June: 

Don’t forget to get dressed up for our Space Day on Friday – we have lots of Space based 

activities planned for the day!  

Year 6 trip to Mansfield Palace Theatre & Glazey Place – Monday 24th June 2019: 

Year 6 are visiting Mansfield Palace Theatre & Glazey Place on Monday 24th June 2019, the visit 

will be within school hours, leaving at 9.00am and returning at 3.00pm. The children will be able 

to wear their jeans or other appropriate trousers with their usual school jumper on top. Please 

ensure that they do not wear their ‘best’ clothes as there is the possibility of getting a little 

messy at the pottery studio! The children will need to bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles or 

fizzy drinks, please).  Please ensure you have made your payment (£5.00) via your sQuid account 

by Monday 17th June. Paper copies of the letter are available from the office. Thank you. 

Year 4 trip to Manor Academy – Tuesday 18th June 2019: 

As part of the curriculum, Year 4 have been invited to take part in Design Technology activities 

at Manor Academy on Tuesday 18th June 2019 from 1.30 – 3.00pm. They will need to come to 

school in their school uniform, sensible shoes and a coat as we are forecast more rain! 

Year 4 trip to Magna Science Adventure Centre – Thursday 27th June 2019: 

The children in Year 4 will be taking a trip to Magna Science Adventure Centre on Thursday 

27th June.  Children will take part in a workshop led by Magna staff and have the chance to 

discover the exhibits. The visit will be within school hours, leaving at 9.00am and returning by 

3.15pm. As with all trips, we recommend children wear suitable footwear along with their usual 
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school uniform.  The children will also need to bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy 

drinks). Please ensure you have made your payment (£5.00) via your sQuid account by Thursday 

20th June. Paper copies of the letter are available from the office. Thank you. 

Pizza muffins: 

Please note pizza muffins will start again w/c 24.06.2019, so please remember to send a snack in 

with your child during this time. Thank you. 

Workshop for Parents – Thursday 27th June 2019: 

A letter will be coming home tonight to invite you to this term’s workshop which will be focussed 

on “Positive strategies to support your child’s resilience and behaviour”. The workshop will be 

held on Thursday 27th June from 9.00am until approximately 10.30am. If you are interested in 

coming along, please complete the slip and return to your child’s class teacher – we look forward 

to seeing you! 

FOLP BBQ: 

Don’t forget it’s our annual BBQ on Friday 5th July, 6 – 9pm……hopefully the sun will come out to 

play!!! We have lots of stalls, food, a bar, bouncy castle, fairground rides to name just a few!! 

Raffle tickets were sent home with your child; please pop into the office if you would like any 

extra tickets. If you have any items at home, which would be suitable for either tombola or 

raffle prizes, we would really appreciate them. Please send them in to school with your child. 

Thank you! 

 

 

Dates for this week: 

W/b 17th June     Class 3W to look after Cookie & Cream 

Monday 17th       NFFC in school 

      Y5 Father’s day lunch 

Tuesday 18th       Corporal Butcher in school 

      Y6 Father’s day lunch 

      Great Project – Y6 

      Y4 to Manor Academy - pm 

Wednesday 19th                          Y6 Drumming Workshop & Assembly - am 

Thursday 20th                                      Great Project – Y6   

Friday 21st                                                            Lower School Sleepover                                                    

                                                          Space Day – whole school    

          


